
 

 

SwSG Report to Association – 24 Feb 2014 

- Member numbers stand at 78, 6 new members in 2014 

- Swimming Relay carnival between St Pau’s Swimming Club, Everton Park Swimming 

Club and Eagle Junction Swimming Club held on 8 February 2014. St Paul’s 

swimming Club lack the strength that the other two teams and require increased 

support from JTAS swimmers at this event. Approached Helen Sheppard and a flyer 

given to JTAS swimmers. However it appears to have been too late. President has 

addressed the importance of this matter with Tim Hughes at the end of 2013.  

- Committee meeting held on 13 February 2013 – minutes attached. 

- Finances: Treasurer report up to 30 Jan 2014 attached. Profit from Holt Bolt event – 

refer attached. We anticipate to recover profit from stock. Gifts for swimmers 

discussed. Obtaining quotes at the moment. 

- Junior school swimming carnival on 28 Feb 2014. 

 

Next meeting: early March 2014 


